
 

After successful completion of the first ever collaboration between The Orchid School 

and the Lila Poonawalla Foundation, we are proud to announce that we have begun 

the second project. As part of this collaboration Lila Juniors from Gawdewadi village 

in Pune will be attending a two weekend stay-over module at The Orchid School over 

10th-11th October and 17th-18th October.  

Interns who have been chosen from Class IX to XI are engaging in this program to 

teach them English, Math and Computer Literacy skills at the Orchid School premises. 

We wish them the best of luck and look forward to reading about their experience in 

this space! 

 


